
NOTIFICATION 

Dated 
27.04.2020 

 
 

The Tezpur University Entrance Examination (TUEE) scheduled to be held during the period of 
29-31 May 2020 has been postponed and fresh dates of the examination will be notified on the 
University website in due course of time on improvement in situation due to Corona Virus 
(Covid-19). 

 
The last date for Online submission of application has also been extended up to 20th May 
2020.  

 
Further, there may be some re-scheduling of dates of counseling, admissions and starting of 
the next academic season. 
 
All concerned are requested to keep visiting Tezpur University Admission portal from time 
to time for the latest updates. 

 
 

Sd/- (Dr. L. Boral) 
Controller of Examinations 
Tezpur University 


